
From: Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed)
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: Re: draft Status Report on the 2nd Round of the NIST PQC Standardization Process
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2020 4:12:27 PM

Got it.  Thanks.

I've been following the drafts, so I'm sure I won't have any major comments.  I'll get you
anything I do have tomorrow.

-Andy

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 4:11 PM
To: Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed) <andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: draft Status Report on the 2nd Round of the NIST PQC Standardization Process
 
I just forwarded you Matt's invite for 9am.

From: Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed) <andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 4:09 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>; Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>; Scholl,
Matthew A. (Fed) <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: draft Status Report on the 2nd Round of the NIST PQC Standardization Process
 
I'm free anytime except 11AM and 1:30-2:30.

-Andy

From: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 3:36 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>; Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)
<matthew.scholl@nist.gov>; Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed) <andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: draft Status Report on the 2nd Round of the NIST PQC Standardization Process
 
I am available any time tomorrow as well.
Lily
 

From: Dustin Moody <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2020 at 3:33 PM
To: Matthew Scholl <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>, "Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed)"
<andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Cc: Lily Chen <lily.chen@nist.gov>

mailto:andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov
mailto:dustin.moody@nist.gov


Subject: Re: draft Status Report on the 2nd Round of the NIST PQC Standardization Process
 
I'm available pretty much anytime tomorrow for a call.

From: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed) <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 3:32 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>; Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed)
<andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Cc: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: draft Status Report on the 2nd Round of the NIST PQC Standardization Process
 
Thank you all, 
This looks great.  Is it possible to do a quick call, perhaps tomorrow (perhaps not so quick).
 
I would like to discuss the potential to move Sphincs+ up into the finalist from alternative.
I have been read in but,……..  .  I would be the manager making a call if needed, on the grounds of IP
concerns but want to hear and discuss.
Sorry for this late notice item and the potential consternation this might cause
Matt
 

From: "Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 at 3:02 PM
To: "Regenscheid, Andrew R. (Fed)" <andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov>
Cc: "Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>, "Chen, Lily (Fed)"
<lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: draft Status Report on the 2nd Round of the NIST PQC Standardization Process
 
Andy (and Lily and Matt),
      Our PQC team has finally finished our draft of the 2nd round report, and will be starting
the process of getting it approved/WERB'ed (meaning I've sent it to Jim and Sara).   I've
attached a clean copy of it, which will hopefully facilitate a speedier publication.  Let me know
of any comments or suggestions.  
 
Thanks,
 
Dustin


